ANGELETTI

LAW & MEDIATION

March 10, 2025

Senate Committee on Judiciary
Re: SB 1130

To Whom It May Concern:

My name is Sara Angeletti and have represented parents and children in family law
matters in Oregon for over 20 years. | am writing to oppose SB 1130.

This proposed bill will have a chilling effect on protective parents, as well as limiting the
discretion of the court. The bill is unnecessary. The court already has the authority to
award make-up parenting time in whatever manner the court deems appropriate. Since
family law cases are very fact-specific, requiring the court to take a certain action will
lead to over-reach.

The bill should not be approved.

Sincerely,

Sara Angeletti
Attorney at Law
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